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FACILITIES ADVISORY 

Interoffice Memorandum 

DATE: February 15, 2017 

TO:  College Presidents and College Vice Presidents 

FROM: Carri Matsumoto, Assistant Vice Chancellor 
  Facility Planning, District Construction & Support Services 
 
CC:  Chancellor and District Vice Chancellors  
 
RE: AB 1732-Conversion of Single User Restrooms into 

Unisex/All Gender Restrooms Effective March 1, 2017 

 

This Facilities Advisory is being issued to all sites to inform you that effective March 
1, 2017 single user/occupancy restrooms will be changed to all gender/unisex 
restrooms.  On September 29, 2016, the State Governor signed into law AB 1732 
to create Health and Safety Code Section 118600, relating to the identification of 
single-user toilet facilities as all-gender toilet facilities.  This new law is to be 
operative and effective on March 1, 2017 and requires public educational entities to 
make available single-user toilet facilities as identified as all-gender toilet facilities 
by signage and designated for use by no more than one occupant at a time or for 
family or assisted use, with a locking mechanism controlled by the user.  Our office 
has conducted a site walk, assessment and inventory of every single 
user/occupancy restroom at your site.   

Please note that not all buildings have single user/occupancy restrooms. After 
review of each building and the restrooms, the restrooms noted below in this 
Advisory will be changed to an all gender restroom.  In some cases, this means that 
staff single user occupancy restrooms will be changed to an all gender restroom 
and it will no longer be designated for staff use only.  Additionally, some of the 
currently designated women and/or men single user restrooms will be changed to 
an all gender restroom.   
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The restrooms will include new standardized Title 24 (California Code of 
Regulations) compliant signage and door hardware as needed.  Signage and door 
hardware changes to such restrooms will be occurring over the next several weeks 
upon receipt of signs and door hardware. Samples of what the signs and door 
hardware will look like are attached herein.   

Please share this Advisory with appropriate staff and/or other constituents as 
needed to inform them of the changes to the single user restrooms. 

The following Single User/Occupancy Restrooms are to be changed to All 
Gender/Unisex Restrooms, in some cases some of the noted restrooms below are 
already unisex and need minor sign or door hardware changes: 

Santa Ana College: 
Building Room Number 
F 
J 
K 
P 
R 
S 
V 
VL 
X 
Z 
Soccer Field 

Santiago Canyon College: 
Building 
C 
H 
LRC  
M&O  
T 

128-1
113
104-1
108-1 and 108-2
104 and 106
205-1
105, 106, 112-1, 150-2, 206, 306, 401 and 509 
211-3
103-2 and 103-3
102-4, 102-5, 103 and 104
1 and 2

Room Number 
105 and 103-3 
200G and 200F 
112 
102-1, 102-2 and 108 
102-5 and 102-11

Orange County Sheriff’s Regional Training Academy: 
Building    Room Number 
Not applicable   101-10, 101-11, 103, 104 and 107-10

Centennial Education Center: 
Building Room Number 
C 108, 109 and 111 

Digital Media Center and District Office: 
None 
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New Standardized Signage Title 24 Compliant 

 

  
 
 
 

Samples of Door Hardware  
(to be determined and may vary) 

 
 
 

  


